Northern Mission



Midweek Bulletin 29 April 2020

Hello St Bede's Parishioners.

Not a lot to report this week, so mostly fun pictures.

Thank you to those who responded to the letter from the Finance Committee. Reminder – if you need help to make a deposit I can provide you with assistance. If anyone has Project Compassion boxes to return, they can be dropped at the Presbytery. Just ring the bell so Brian knows they are there.

How did you commemorate Anzac Day? Thanks to Mandy for sending us her photo in time for the weekend bulletin.

Hart Family commemoration at Bombay





Anzac Day at Cathy & Laurie's home

➤ How are you coping with the isolation so far? Would anyone like to share their experience of this time? Send in your photos of how you are spending your time.

Archdiocesan:

❖ A reminder that you can tune in for Daily Mass through the Catholic Voice website. https://www.catholicvoice.org.au/mass-online/ The Catholic Voice has gone online for the duration of the pandemic. Check it out for lots of news items from around the Archdiocese.

Some fun stuff:





This is my favourite. Can you find 57 different sayings in this picture? Send in your answers

Look after yourselves and stay safe

Helen Hart

Parish Secretary

Some useful contacts:

Fr Peter: Mobile: 0407 914 341; email: pday6@bigpond.com

Pastoral Associate, Braidwood: Br Brian Berg

Ph. 4842 2444; Mobile: 0408 687 915

Br. Brian email: bcberg@edmundrice.org

Parish email: braidwood@cg.org.au

Parish Website: http://cg.org.au/braidwood/Home.aaspx

SCHOOL CO-PRINCIPALS: Trish Ferlitsch & Julian Laffan Ph. 4842 2413

PARISH OFFICE HOURS: Wednesdays & Fridays 9.00am - 3.00pm.

